
 

  

 

 

August 1, 2022 
 
Jon O’Donnell, Quality Manager 
HTA – Los Angeles 
10140 Romandel Ave. 
Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 
 
Subject: Supplier Approval 
 
Jon, 
 
Gulfstream Aerospace Corporation Quality Assurance is pleased in inform you that 
your Quality System has been approved. A survey/audit of your facility has been 
completed and your Quality System meets or exceeds Gulfstream Aerospace 
requirements. 
 
The scope of your approval is for Heat Treating. 
 
Future audits of your facility will be at the discretion of our Quality Assurance 
department based upon your performance and our Quality requirements. 
 
This approval will remain in effect until August 1, 2025, unless rescinded by 
Gulfstream Aerospace.  
 
Regards, 
 

Richard Shain 

 
Richard (Rick) Shain 
Procurement Quality Engineer 
Cell: 912-346-5481 
richard.shain@gulfstream.com  
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